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DHS Students Have Artwork on Display at Southeast
Missouri State University
FEBRUARY 11TH 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

DHS Students Have Artwork on Display at Southeast Missouri State University

Dexter, MO - Dexter High School students have been accepted into the Southeast
Missouri State University Student Art Exhibition.

"We are super proud of them," commented Stephanie Monroe, DHS art teacher.

The awarded ceremony will be Sunday, February 13, 2022.  Their beautiful pieces can be
viewed at the River Campus Museum.

The following students have be accepted into the Southeast Missouri State University
Student Art Exhibition

-Rachel Lin- Mixed Media 

-Emily Drews-Graphic Design

-Abigale Thompson-Graphic Design

-Kayleigh Bridges-Digital Art

-Caladan Parker, Abigale Thompson, Kayleigh Bridges, Emily Drews and Hannah
Summer motion animation in Digital Art
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